
 
 

We will answer letters within 10 working days, where information is available. 
Where this is not possible, an explanation will be given for any delay. 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Dear Head/Principal  
 
 
Norfolk Constabulary in partnership with The ChildLine Schools Service will be running an 
Internet Safety campaign during February 2015.  We are inviting all Year 6 Norfolk pupils 
to participate in a competition to design a poster for this campaign. 
 

The campaign will be promoted in the local press and there will be a prize for the winning 
entry as well as a Certificate for every Year 6 pupil that participates.  In addition, the 
winning poster will be displayed in every Primary School across the County. 
 
The deadline for entries will be 2nd March 2015 giving pupils the February Half Term to 
complete their posters. 
 

We would very much like your school to be involved in this campaign and would 
appreciate it if you could complete the sheet below and return it to your Safer Schools 
Officer by 19TH December.   Alternatively, email myself at 
dainesk@norfolk.pnn.police.uk 

 

Should you require any further information please contact me on the above telephone or 
email  
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Kirsty Daines 
Project Support Officer 
Safeguarding and Investigation Command 
Norfolk Constabulary 
 

ChildLine is a service provided by the NSPCC. Registered charity numbers 216401 and SC037717 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Date: 01.12.14 

Your Ref:          

Our Ref:          

Norfolk Constabulary  

Norfolk Constabulary   
Operations and Communications Centre    
Jubilee House   
Falconers Chase   
Wymondham   
Norfolk   
NR18 0WW   

Tel: 01953424714 

Fax:  

Email: dainesk@norfolk.pnn.police.uk 
 
www.norfolk.police.uk 
Non-Emergency Tel: 101 



 
 

We will answer letters within 10 working days, where information is available. 
Where this is not possible, an explanation will be given for any delay. 
 
 

 
 
 
Internet Safety 
 
For many people the Internet has changed the way they live their lives; from the way they shop to the way 
they communicate.  Children use the Internet constantly both for fun and for school work.  The question is 
‘How can we stay safe in a virtual world?’  Internet safety is a key focus for us as it represents many dangers 
especially to young people who are unaware of the risks.  This campaign is designed to highlight those 
dangers but also to promote a safe way of using the Internet. 

 
 

 
Internet Safety Campaign 

 Poster Competition  
 
 

 
Head/Principal: _________________________________________ 
 
School: _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
I would support the Internet Safety Campaign at my school* 
 
I would not support the Internet Safety Campaign at my school* 
 
 
Signed:______________________________________ Head/Principal 
 
 
(* please delete as appropriate) 

 
 
 
 


